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Re: Freedom of Information Act Request

Dear Mr. Felton:
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Pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, 5 U.SC. §552, as
amended, the Union of Concerned Scientists requests the following
documents concerning the emergency core cooling system in Babcock

and Wilcox reactors:

1. "Analysis Summary in Support of an Early Reactor

2.

Coolant Pump Trip," Babcock and Wilcox.

"TMI-2 Severe Overcooling Transient with Uppcr Head
Connection," Letter from C.J.E. Willcutt, Los Alamos
Scientific Laboratory, to W.L. Jensen, NRC, June 25,
1980.

Thank you for your prompt consideration.
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Very truly yours,

" 'é"; S
v [, //,/
Nerp T YT AT

-

Ellyn R Weiss
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